
To whom it may concern, 

 

The West Lorne Optimist Club is submitting a formal request for road closure for the annual Santa Claus 

Parade on Friday November 26th commencing at 7:30 pm.  

The intersection we would require blocked off is Graham Rd and Main St in the town of West Lorne. 

The route of the parade will begin at Gilbert St and Graham Rd and head south on Graham through the 

intersection of Main St and conclude at West Elgin Secondary School.  

We would also request to have barricades put up no later than 6pm on the west side of Graham at 

Frederic St, Anne St, and Gilbert St.  

 

Thank you, 

West Lorne Optimist Parade Committee 

 

 

 

 


